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Awareness Workshop on Digital India Initiative The“Awareness Workshop on Digital India 

Initiative '' was jointly organized by the departments of Mathematics, Statistics and Computer 

Science, Mata Sundri College for Women (University of Delhi) on 12th September 2018 at Mata 

Sahib Kaur auditorium in the college premises. It was conducted by CSC e-Governance Services 

India Limited. The workshop began with the welcome address by the teacher-in-charge of 

Mathematics department Ms. Sonia Aneja. The distinguished speakers for the event were Ms. 

Bhagwati Jamnal, Manager –Education, CSC e-Governance Services India Limited and Mr. 

Omveer Chaudhary, Manager –Education, CSC e-Governance Services India Limited.  

 

The workshop was attended by more than 300 college students and faculty members. The objective 

of the workshop was to spread awareness about the Digital India Programme, which is a flagship 

programme of the Ministry of Electronics & Information Technology, Government of India and to 

showcase the impact of progress made by the CSC e-Governance Services India Limited under 

Digital India Initiative in delivering e governance services and digital empowerment schemes.  

 

During the first session, Ms. Bhagwati Jamnal talked about the vision of Digital India and 

showcased some of the prominent citizen centric schemes under Digital India programme such as 

PMG Disha, Stree Swabhiman, Investor Awareness Project, Legal Literacy & Tele-Law to provide 

legal advice, Pradhan Mantri Jan Aushadhi Scheme and e-Pashu Chiktsa. She also shed some light 

on UMANG & BHIM App and their usefulness. 

 

 The second session began with a film on Digital India. During this session, Mr. Omveer 

Chaudhary talked about opportunities & challenges for social entrepreneurship in Digital India 

Initiative. He informed students about the Digital India Internship Programme, Ayushman Bharat 

Scheme, Electronic Development & Centre of Excellence on Internet of Things (IOT). This was 

followed by a question-answer session where students and staff interacted with the speakers and 

asked various questions on the Digital India Initiative taken up by the government. The workshop 

concluded with the vote of thanks by Ms. Sonia Aneja, teacher-in-charge. 

 



 

 


